
 
  

September 2023 

Upcoming Events >>> 

9/4: No School 
9/15: National Dance Day 

9/21: General Membership Meeting @ 2:30 PM 
9/22: No School 

9/27: Vision Screening VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
10/1: Reflections Submissions Due 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There are many reasons to join the Terra 

Linda Elementary PTA, but one of the greatest 

is that kids do better when their parents are 

engaged in their learning. You’ll also get 

connected to what’s happening at Terra Linda, 

have a voice in the decision-making process 

and collaborate with teachers, administration 

and other parents for ideas, events and 

resources for all Terra Linda Students.  

For just $7 you can aid in school improvement 

and help make a difference for your child and 

hundreds of others. Scan the QR code above 

to join. 

We are proud to announce that Terra Linda will be hosting Reflections again!  An 

online Arts contest that grades Pre-Kindergarten through 6th can participate 

in.  The theme this year is, I Am Hopeful Because. . . The six entry categories 

are Dance Choreography, Music Composition, Film Production, Literature, 

Photography, and Visual Arts.  Be on the lookout for more information to come 

through September to enter in this exciting event.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Whether you can help an hour, a day, a day or week 

or only from home, the PTA is grateful to have your 

help. If you would like to get on the email list for 

volunteer opportunities please email us at 

terralindapta@yahoo.com 

Terra Linda Elementary PTA News 

Reflections is Back  

Intercultural Inclusion  

This year, the PTA Executive Committee 

has created a new position, VP of 

Intercultural Inclusion. This position will 

help with community outreach, Spanish 

translation of PTA materials, and 

advocating for Spanish-speaking 

households. If you’re interested in helping 

out, please email terralindapta@yahoo 
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Visit SLCOlibrary.org to view the 

library calendar and resources. 

 

 

 

                          

        

 

The Salt Lake County Library hosts over a hundred events & activities each month, they 

have amazing resources like Chromebooks, telescopes, and nature kits all available to 

borrow, and 3D printers available for use at several branches. In September you can join 

the Lego Club at Bingham Creek, visit the Fall Family Fair at The Viridian Center (9/7 at 4 

PM) hosted by the Jordan School District, and Watch a Friday Matinee Movie at the Tyler 

branch. The opportunities to explore, create, learn, and play are endless and the PTA 

would like to encourage all students to participate.  

 

Any student who participates in a library event or activity or uses any library resources 

from September 1st to September 30th can be entered into a drawing to win a Robux Gift 

Card. After your activity, write a short paragraph about what you did at the library and turn 

it into the basket in the front office to be entered into the drawing.  

Join the PTA  

                          Follow US 
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